girl scouts
of the desert southwest

southern new mexico .
& west texas 2022 Fall Product Booth Information

Dear Business Owner or Manager,

Thank you for taking the time to consider partnering with Girl Scouts of the
Desert Southwest for the 2022 Fall Product Program. The Girl Scout Fall Product
Program is one of the cornerstones of our Entrepreneurial Pillar. Part of this
program is teaching our girls how to run and operate their very own Fall Product
Business.

Through partnerships with businesses such as yours, we can provide our Girl
Scouts an opportunity to set up and run their own store front in the form of
Product Booths. A typical booth involves two (2)-three (3) Girl Scouts and two (2)
adults, (in some cases it may be one (1) Girl Scout and her parent) set up near a
door. These booths are usually outside, but occasionally booths may be placed
inside or between doorways depending on the store set-up and approval.

All Girl Scouts and volunteers will be expected to follow our Councils COVID-19
Policies and Procedures as well as any State or local restrictions or guideline.

If you are interested in allowing troops to participate in booths at your business
for the 2022 Fall Product Program, please complete the below Booth Agreement
Form, and return it to the Troop Fall Product Volunteer listed below. Once the
forms have been received, they will be sent to the GSDSW Product Program Team.
The troop will then come to the booths at your business during the allotted times
listed below that have been approved by you. If, at any time, you need to amend
the booth schedule, please contact the Troop Fall Product Volunteer listed below.

Thank you for your time,

Girl Scouts of the Desert Southwest
Product Program Team
915-566-9433 Option O
info@gsdsw.org

Troop Fall Product Volunteer Contact information
for Business Owner/Manager

Volunteer Name:

Phone Number:

Email:



mailto:info@gsdsw.org
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2022 Girl Scout Fall Product Booth Agreement - Standard Booth

As store manager, I agree to allow Girl Scouts of the Desert Southwest to operate a
Girl Scout Fall Product booth during the 2022 Fall Product Program. Due to the
impact of COVID- 19, additional restrictions and guidelines will be adhered to by the
volunteers and Girl Scouts participating in these booths. This agreement is with the
understanding that all product booths will be properly supervised and that all adults
and girls present will abide by rules mandated by Girl Scouts of the Desert Southwest
and your establishment. If I have any problems or need to change dates I already
approved, I will call the Troop Fall Product Volunteer listed below.

Booth to be conducted (circle all that apply):

Inside store Outside store One door Multiple doors

Manager Name (please print)

Business Name

Address

City State Zip
Telephone Email

Signature Date

Notes from store:

Sunday | Monday | Tuesday | Wednesday | Thursday | Friday | Saturday

10/21 10/22
10/23 10/24 10/25 10/26 10/27 10/28 10/29
10/30 10/31 1n 11/2 11/3 11/4 11/5

11/6

Person who secured booth:

Notes:




